
School Board Meeting: December 12, 2022

Subject: Out-of-State Trip
BHS Concert Choir to IA

Presenter: Scott Thielman,
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

  Recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

Selected junior and senior students from the BHS Concert Choir will participate in the 
regional Honor Choir at Luther College in Decorah, Iowa on January 8 and 9, 2023.

ATTACHMENTS:


